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Dear Committee Members 
 
I am horrified at the budget cuts to TAFE. We really need the skilled workers that TAFE trains, 
otherwise we fall behind in the world market for people with expertise and qualifications. 
 
Two of my family members have completed qualifications at TAFE and have been greatly 
assisted through their lives. 
 
Please help save our TAFEs. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Patricia Wheeldon 


